
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

17th March 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Year 11 Student Intervention Evening 

We would like to invite all parents and carers of Year 11 students to attend a short meeting on Tuesday 28th 

March. The purpose of this meeting is to share with you the outline of the techniques your child has been 

developing and the resources that have been shared with them, so that you are better able to support and where 

needed challenge your child, in support of their independent learning.   

We believe that the extent to which your child is able to successfully implement a sustained programme of 

independent learning (revision at home), will be critical to their successful outcomes in the summer. We hope 

that by attending this meeting you will be more confident in the support you are able to provide them. 

For now, we would simply like you to add the date to your diary and we will communicate again closer to the 

evening, with further details. The evening will consist of a number of different workshops/presentations. On 

completion of the marking of your child’s mock exams, we will determine which session best matches their needs. 

This event has received very positive feedback from parents and carers that have attended in recent 

years. Further to this, there has been a considerable improvement in the outcomes for students that have 

attended and responded to the advice, guidance and support provided when compared to those that did not 

attend. 

We look forward to seeing you on the 28th March. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr M Tucker 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 


